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For Immediate Release 
 
Thursday 30 September 2010 
 

General Manager 
The Company Announcements Office 
Australian Stock Exchange Limited 
PO Box H224 
Australia Square 
Sydney NSW 1215 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Dividend Reinvestment Price 

The company wishes to advise that the price at which shares will be allotted under the DRP 
in relation to BSA’s final dividend is AUD$ 0.24. 
  
Shares under the DRP will be allotted on 8 October 2010. 

For further information please contact: 

Graham Seppelt 

Company Secretary 

Ph: 0419 035 297 

Fax: (08) 8339 7909 

Email: seppelt@bold.net.au 

 

Graham Seppelt 
Secretary 

 


